Town Hall on Coronavirus
The Facts, Student Support, and Answers

International students, please join University Health Services
and International Student Services for a town hall to learn
more about coronavirus. We will share the facts, provide

support resources, and answer your questions and concerns.

When: Tuesday, February 4
4-5:30p.m.

Where: Multicultural Student Center Lounge
716 Langdon St, Madison, WI 53706

UW-Madison support staff and faculty are welcome.
The town hall is not open to the public or media.

Supported by: Vice Chancellor for Student Affairs and the University of Wisconsin-Madison
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